
Outdoor Range

2025 League Registration Now Open
Monday Morning Men’s
Wednesday Evening Men’s
Thursday Morning Women’s
Thursday Evening Men’s
Sunday Couples

 CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP

Willow Hill
News

SPRING 2025 NO. 1

Our new outdoor range is finally nearing completion. We
appreciate your patience while we undergo this

renovation. We hope to have the range available for use
sometime toward the middle of this summer.

The new outdoor grass range will include more hitting
bays, turf bays to hit from when the ground is wet, new

automated ball machines, the latest Top Tracer
technology to provide swing data and a south-to-north

orientation so you are not hitting into the late afternoon
sun. We will keep you up-to-date on our progress as the

season progresses.  

Landmark: Restaurant News!

The Landmark Inn restaurant, whose eclectic menu, impeccable
food, and comfortable ambiance have set the North Shore’s
standard for excellence in casual dining since 2001, will open a
second location at the golf course sometime this summer. Stay
tuned for grand opening details! 



NO. 2

Looking for an exciting, fast-paced, and weather-proof football experience? NFL FLAG Football
at Willow Hill Dome offers year-round action with access to both a state-of-the-art indoor
facility and top-quality outdoor turf fields—so you never have to worry about the weather.

Seasons Offered: Fall, Winter, Spring, and Summer
Official NFL FLAG Gear – Play in an authentic NFL FLAG football jersey
Certified Officials – All games are officiated by state-certified referees
Flexible Registration – Sign up as a team or join as an individual player

Whether you’re looking to compete with friends or join a team and meet new players, this is
the ultimate flag football experience for athletes of all skill levels.

Ready to play? Visit our website for details and registration.

SPRING 2025

The 2025 season will see a change in hole
order on the golf course. We are going
back to the original design of the golf
course architects, Tim and Dick Nugent. 

New signage is in the works to help you
find your way next year. We think you are
going to love our new loop!

We have added yardage markers to all
holes, with the exception of the par 3s.
You will see these yardage markers on
everything closer than 275 yards. We have
also added pace of play clocks to holes 1,
4, and 7. The clocks are intended to be a
helpful reminder of where your group
should be on the golf course.

Golf Course Updates

NFL Flag Football at Willow Hill Dome


